
Ad Hoc Police Practices Review Commission 

Communications Subcommittee 

July 20, 2015   ***7:00 pm*** 

Fairfax County Government Center, Board conference room – Room 152 

Notetaker: TBD 

1. Approval of minutes from the June 13 meeting 

 
2. Discussion led by Lt. Col. Tom Ryan, Deputy Chief of Police:  

 

a. Update on FCPD community outreach 
b. Responding to the discussions and recommendations of this subcommittee, FCPD has 

moved forward with a proposal for a civilian director for the police department’s public 
information office.  To ensure recruitment and selection of the most qualified 
professional communicator through use of written, well-defined criteria and standards, 
Chief Ryan will present the draft position requirements for our review and comment.   
 

3. Final discussion about the subcommittee’s report/recommendations - with the goal to reach  
consensus and adopt a final report for presentation to the commission on July 27, 2015.  Some 
edits to the draft report will be necessary after the meeting concludes to incorporate all 
approved additions/changes; once completed, the final report will be distributed to 
subcommittee members before it is presented to the full commission. 
 

4. Final review and close-out of committee’s scope-of-work and evaluation of subcommittee work 
and process. 
 
 

5. All are invited to the presentation of the Communications Subcommittee’s final report and 
recommendations to the Ad Hoc Police Practices Review Commission: July 27, 7:30 p.m. in the 
government center, conference rooms 2/3 

 


